
The 2017 Kid’s Christmas Party Information 

 

“Christmas at the Wind Creek Cinema” 

 The Family Services Department will host the 2017 Kid’s Christmas Party at the Wind Creek 

Cinema on December 7, 2017 from 5:30 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. 

 The same movie will be shown in all theater rooms except for one which will be reserved for 

Santa.  

 The time for the movie to start will be staggered to allow everyone a chance to see the movie.  

 Seating in each theater room is limited. Once a theater room is filled, the remaining 

participants will wait to see the movie at the next showing time.  

 Food including a hot dog and a drink will be served prior to the movie starting. All other 

food items will be available for purchase.  

 Plan to join us for this event and also take time to enjoy the beautiful Christmas lights in the 

Wind Creek Casino’s courtyard area.  

Please complete the Kid’s Christmas Pre-Registration form and return it to Michealine Deese 

(mdeese@pci-nsn.gov) by Thursday, November 2, 2017 by 5:00 p.m. Please let’s not wait until 

the 2nd of November to turn in your form. We would like for every child that is eligible to attend 

this event but you will have to turn in the pre-registration form.  

The Family Services Department   Amanda Montgomery, Family Services Director  

Telephone number: (251) 368-9136 ext. 2600   Fax number: (251) 368-0828  

 

 

 


